
Alan Moroney - strong objection on re-zoning area around Cherrybrook proposed train 
station for high-rise development 

  
To whom it may concern, 
As residents on Arundel Way Cherrybrook, I object strongly against the plan of re-zoning area round 
Cherrybrook proposed train station for medium / high density housing. The main reasons are as follows, 

• The draft structure plan is inconsistent with State Environmental Policy (SEPP) 32 
• The proposal of adding a further 1800 homes to one small section of one suburb will destroy the 
peaceful and friendly environment entirely. 

Regards 
Christina  
(Arundel Way, Cherrybrook) 

From:    QZ S <sunwang123@gmail.com>
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development
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